The Federal Trade Commission (FTC) appears committed—at least, for the moment—to a
path of regulatory overreach. The commission’s Dec. 10 Statement of Regulatory
Priorities (SRP) offers, in addition to a periodic review of existing rules and the status of
proposed rules in the pipeline, a sneak preview of new “unfair methods of competition”
(UMC) and “unfair or deceptive acts or practices” (UDAP) rulemakings that the body will
consider developing next year.

Read the full piece here.


https://www.reginfo.gov/public/jsp/eAgenda/StaticContent/202110/Statement_3084_FTC.pdf
https://www.reginfo.gov/public/jsp/eAgenda/StaticContent/202110/Statement_3084_FTC.pdf
https://truthonthemarket.com/2021/12/15/ftc-statement-of-regulatory-priorities-storm-clouds-are-looming/

